
 

 

February 5, 2021 

This Friday: COVID-19 vaccination event for HPSM members ages 65+ 

 

Dear HPSM Provider, 

 

THIS FRIDAY 2/5, HPSM members age 65+ can get the COVID-19 vaccine for free at a drive-
thru clinic at the Expo Event Center. 

  

This particular vaccination event is for HPSM members only. Anyone who is not an HPSM member 
will be turned away at the event, even if they have scheduled an appointment. Do not share the 
scheduling link for this event with non-HPSM members. For information on other future 
vaccination events please visit www.smchealth.org/covid-19-vaccination. 

  

Appointments MUST be scheduled online in advance. Walk-ins will not be accepted. HPSM 
members age 65+ can schedule an appointment here:  www.hpsm.org/vax 

  

When: Friday, February 5th 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Where: San Mateo County Expo Center, 1346 Saratoga Drive, San Mateo, CA 94403 

Who: HPSM members age 65+ ONLY – other individuals will be turned away even if they have 
made an appointment for Friday. 

How: HPSM members: sign up for an appointment here: www.hpsm.org/vax 

  

Other key details: 

• Members MUST bring their HPSM ID card and photo ID 
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• All members must come to the clinic in a car. If members do not have transportation, they 
can call HPSM to schedule their ride:   

o CareAdvantage members: 1-866-880-0606 or 650-616-2174 

o Medi-Cal, ACE, and HealthWorx* members: 1-844-856-4389 

o TTY: 1-800-735-2929 or 7-1-1 

o Would you like to receive a list of your HPSM members who are age 65+? Would you 
like electronic copies of a member information flyer that you may distribute to 
your members? Please email psinquiries@HPSM.org.  The flyer is available in 
English, Spanish, written Chinese, Russian, and Tagalog. 

  

COVID-19 vaccination supply remains limited, but vaccine availability is changing every 
week. 

Please encourage all your patients who live in San Mateo County to sign up here to receive 
timely notifications of vaccine availability: www.smchealth.org/covid-19-vaccination 

*Note: This notification has been revised from the original send on 02/02/21 to include information 
for ACE and HealthWorx members 

 

https://www.smchealth.org/covid-19-vaccination

